
Thursday,	November	14,	2019	
3:34pm	meeting	started	officially	
4:45pm	Ended		
	
In	attendance:	
Tamra	Baker-Principal	
Rona	Bresnahan-1st	Grade	Teacher	
School	Board	Representative	Mont	Millerberg	
	
Parents:	
Becca	Staker		
Stephanie	Williams	
Kara	Shea		
Aubrey	Mitchell	
	
Minutes/Agenda:	
First	meeting	where	everyone	was	able	to	be	in	attendance!!!	Woo!	
	
Review	current	TSSP	and	Land	Trust/Review	School	Data	and	next	TSI	90	Day	Plan	(due	
November	30	to	District	Administration)	We	don’t	actually	sign	off	on	anything	just	
information	for	us	to	know.	
-At	the	Board	Meeting	Land	Trust	Goal	was	approved	to	change	from	80%	to	60%	
Pathways	of	Progess	for	ALL	students	
-Starting	a	new	support	called	Impact	Teams	based	on	student	and	teacher	efficacy.	All	
Grades	involved	but	1st	grade	and	3rd	grade	teams	are	piloting	leading	it	in	their	teams.	
Sounds	likes	a	great	program,	each	standard	over	time	will	get	a	rubric	and	steps	for	each	
child	to	be	able	to	see	their	growth	and	see	their	end	goals.	This	allows	them	to	see	their	
own	personal	strengthens.	The	program	focuses	on	each	child’s	own	growth	and	learning.	
-Resource	Teacher	has	developed	a	virtual	classroom	for	students	on	Mastery	Connect,	
reaching	out	to	collect	better	data	for	her	students.		Then	can	be	shared	with	the	students’	
general	education	teacher.	The	goal	is	increased	learning	and	communication.		
-Talked	about	8	or	less	is	great,	regarding	attendance	and	it	really	seems	to	be	helping	the	
students.	They	remind	them	in	Morning	meetings.	Also	feel	between	the	morning	meetings	
and	the	positive	welcomes	from	the	teachers	noticing	their	students	are	missing	less	school	
and	telling	them	how	much	they	missed	them.	Or	greeting	them,	and	etc.	Working	with	
families	to	understand	home	lives	and	what	they	need.	
-Brainstorming	an	electronic	way	to	send	home	things	to	parents	of	what	they	are	
currently	working	on	for	example	empathy	in	Second	Step.	Making	that	common	language	
in	everyday	classroom,	but	would	be	nice	if	the	parents	to	understand	what	the	school	is	
working	on	and	work	on	it	at	the	house.	The	newsletter	now	goes	home	in	paper	form.	
Positive	reinforcement.	Overall	going	really	well.	
-Very	pleased	with	the	first	90	days!	
	
District	Safety	Report	Discussion:	
-Re-visited	Kindergarten	parking	lot	issues,	really	school	has	done	all	that	they	can.	The	
problem	will	be	fixed	when	new	building	is	done.	



-The	cross	walk	in	the	back,	concerned	about	kids	waiting	to	long	for	their	parents.	Who	is	
responsible	for	those	children	at	that	time?	Technically	not	school	property?	How	to	make	
sure	kids	aren’t	forgotten,	especially	with	the	cold	starting	to	come.	Principal	will	check	on	
those	students	and	see	what	can	be	done	to	reach	out	to	families.	
-The	back	doors	in	the	back	on	inside	days	making	sure	somewhere	is	their	to	let	the	
children	in.	Principal	will	work	with	teachers	to	assigne	student	council	to	monitor	and	
open	doors	for	students	who	come	after	first	bell	on	inside	days.	
-The	concern	is	mainly	about	the	outside	of	the	school	and	how	to	make	sure	children	are	
safe	while	being	picked	up	and	dropped	off,	but	the	new	bulding	drop	off	will	resolve	most	
or	all	of	the	issues	from	the	problems	in	the	past.	
-Talked	about	DIR-S	app	and	why	it	was	created	and	how	it	is	being	use	for	drills	and	
communication	for	emergencies,	if	needed.	Parents	in	attendance	feel	the	school	so	very	
safe.	
-With	the	construction	workers	been	vey	safe	and	respectful	that	this	is	a	school.	They	
make	sure	everything	they	are	aware	of	the	time	to	make	sure	not	to	block	traffic	and	keep	
it	safe.	Never	smell	smoke,	for	instance.	
	
Upcoming	School	Events:	
Skate	night!		
Parent	Teacher	Conference	February		
	
Next	meeting	January	9.	3:30pm	
 


